10 DOWNING STREET

From the Press Secretary 6 February 1984
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I would like to place on record my appreciation to you for

all the help you gave us with the large British media contingent
covering the Prime Minister's visit to Hungary.

The arrangements went very well indeed and the Prime Minister
seems to have returned in some triumph. This was no doubt due
in part to the way in which the media side of the visit worked
out and I much appreciate all your efforts.
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BERNARD INGHAM

N. J. Cameron, Esq.,
British Embassy,
Budapest.



